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14th FARNWORTH SCOUT GROUP
We started this year by saying goodbye to Keith Entwistle as Cub Leader after almost 30 years at the group.
We have an active group in all sections with plenty going on.  The Toy and Carol Service which was held in St John’s Church was well attended by both members and the public.  A variety of items were brought. These were delivered to the children’s department at the Royal Bolton Hospital and gratefully received by staff.  We are looking at going on a ‘Back to Basic’ camp later in the year.  The Beavers are doing ‘Disability Awareness’ and ‘Pet’ badge work.  The Cubs and Scouts are working on their ‘My Faith’ badge and have completed their ‘Emergency Aid’ level s 1 or 2.
Our numbers are increasing but we still have places in all sections.  Anyone interested please feel free to come along to St John’s School, Church Road, Kearsley on a Monday evening 6.30pm to 8.00pm.
Yours in Scouting
Graham, Sam, Heather, Sherilee and David.    



